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Thursday 4th July 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

After two attempts, I can finally announce that we have appointed a new teacher for September. Our new teacher is 

called Miss Barrett and we are very excited for her to join the team. 

 

I am also able to inform you that Mrs Tierney will become our new Deputy Head Teacher, alongside Mrs Shaw from 

September. 

 

And finally, Ms. Sheppard will also be joining us as our new HLTA who covers classes to allow teachers to do their 

planning, preparation and assessment (PPA time). 

 

The staffing for next year will be as follows: 

Nursery Mrs Grant 

Reception Mrs Dyball 

Year 1 Mrs Shaw & Mrs Crawshaw 

Year 2 Mrs Johnson & Mrs Wood 

Year 3 Mrs Williamson & Mrs Clark 

Year 4 Mr Basford 

Year 5 Miss Barrett 

Year 6 Mrs Tierney 

PPA cover staff Mrs Bayarri (Foundation) & Ms. Sheppard 

 

Next Wednesday (10th July) all the children from the current Reception up to Y5 will spend the day with their new 

teachers. Year 6 children will come into school as usual and spend the day with Mr Knight. They will be registered in 

the library. Reception children should come in via Derbyshire Lane or Binfield Road main gate rather than through 

the Foundation entrance. 

 

Children moving into Reception, Year 1 and 2 need to be collected at 3.20pm from the bottom playground. 

Children moving into Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 should be collected at 3.30pm. If your child already has permission to walk 

home, we will of course release them as usual. 

 

At this point the teachers and Mrs Bussey are involved in many conversations about ensuring important information 

is passed to their new teachers so that everyone gets off to a positive start in September. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs G. Harvey 


